
Dear Team, 

We hope this message finds you well. We would like to take a moment to share the results of our 

recent employee feedback survey. 

Survey Overview 

We received responses from over 80% of our team, showcasing your commitment to improving 

our workplace. Thank you for your participation! 

Key Findings 

• Employee Satisfaction: 75% of employees reported feeling satisfied with their roles. 

• Work-Life Balance: 60% expressed concern over workload affecting their personal 

lives. 

• Communication: 70% feel that communication has improved over the past year. 

Next Steps 

We recognize the areas needing improvement and are committed to addressing your feedback: 

• Implementing flexible work hours. 

• Increasing transparency by holding monthly all-hands meetings. 

• Encouraging open communication through regular check-ins. 

Thank You! 

Thank you for being an invaluable part of our team. Your feedback is instrumental in shaping 

our workplace culture. We encourage your continuous input and look forward to working 

together to enhance our environment. 

Best regards, 

Your Management Team 


